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Although the removal of the culvert at North Creek along Drift Creek Camp’s only access road means that regular summer programs 
will not be offered, there is still much to do in preparation for spring rental groups and the upcoming closure. Before the gate is locked 
for the season, DCC will host several weekday outdoor education programs for local schools as well as church gatherings on weekends. 
The is scheduled for Friday and Saturday, May 10-11. Projects will include preparing the cabins for students,  
clearing the trails, spring cleaning the lodge, continuing work on the Caretaker Cabin and preparing the grounds for the upcoming  
closure. Please invite family and friends to lend a hand to “spruce up camp!” Please register at www.driftcreek.org.  

 

Mennonite Central Committee is pleased to announce the appointment of Marlene Harder Bogard to the position 
of  in the West Coast region. In her new role, Marlene will be connecting 
with Young Adults to explore service opportunities as well as organizations and churches interested in hosting 
international young adults as part of the International Volunteer Exchange Program (IVEP). Click here to learn 
more about MCC's young adult opportunities. Marlene Bogard has spent most of her adult life in various forms 
of ministry. Most recently she served as executive director of Mennonite Women USA. She enjoys networking 
with people of all ages. Marlene resides in Salem Oregon with her husband Mike. They have two adult sons and one 
grandson. Please join us as we welcome Marlene to the West Coast MCC team! Her new contact: marlenebogard@mcc.org.  
 

Save the date! It’s not too early to plan for the Mark your calendars now and join in the fun, Sunday, 
August 9– Friday, August 14, 2020, MCC’s Centennial Year! The 2020 MCC fundraiser will be held at a new location. The event 
will take place at the Aldersgate Retreat Center in Turner, OR. There will be camping, RV and cabin options. Plan now to celebrate bike 
rides and support MCC. More details to come as plans for daily long and short ride options come together. Destinations will likely include Silver Falls State 
Park, Mt. Angel Abby, the Buena Vista Ferry, and more…
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Strengthen the biblical and theological foundation for your work through Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary’s 
. Develop a plan of study that matches your interests. Ideal for church leaders, bivocational pastors and 

other professionals. ambs.edu/certificate. 
 

Follow this link for the latest edition of Equipping.  
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